
 

Principal Message for September 13, 2019 

LMES Progress Report 
 I encourage you to take a look at the Lake Myra Progress Report using this link. This report, 
along with a progress report for all WCPSS schools, is available on the WCPSS website.  At 
LMES, we are very proud of the learning environment we have created that supports the 
development of the whole child as well as encourages our teachers to be creative in their 
instructional approaches used for every student each day! 
  

Individual Student Math EOG/EOC Score Reports 
 Individual student score reports from this past Spring Math EOG/EOC testing should go home 
in Monday Folders.  Contact the school if you did not get your child's individual math score 
report. 
  

 Student Safety 
 Please be aware that we have many students walking to school in the mornings or riding bikes 
in the afternoons. Many cross Elk Falls Road.  I ask each of you to drive slowly and be highly 
alert for students and help us ensure the safety of all our students!  Thanks so much. 
 

PTA at the Lake 
Thank you to all the families that supported the Book Fair and came out for our Arctic family 
Blast. Ms. Outlaw did an amazing job planning all of the engaging activities. We sold over $13K 
in books. The proceeds will go to the purchase of more books for students to earn from reading 
every night and completing your reading calendar.  
 

Chorus Tryouts 
 Mr. Lowery will begin Chorus tryouts on Thursday, September 19 at 8:00 am. He is sharing this 
information with all students and providing an interest form. Please be looking for your child to 
bring this home if they are interested in Chorus. 
 

Principal Coffee 
You are invited to attend a meeting with the principal on Wednesday, September 25 at 8:00 am. 
I will be discussing our school data and our school improvement plan. Everyone is welcome. 
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